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Letter from the President

Hello All!

May turned out to be another challenging
month for KPA flying.  Our repeated
attempts to visit northwest Arkansas
(Berryville or Bentonville) were once
again thwarted by storms in the area. 

We tried for a back-up gathering at
Stearman Field, but with too many
competing area events that day, no one was able to attend.

As a reminder, our June ‘super’ fly-out to Fredericksburg, Texas is
still on for the 24th and 25th.

And of course our annual meeting is once again being planned for
July in Hutchinson – stay tuned for details.

Blue skies and tailwinds.

Dan DeMott
KPA President
dan.mustang@cox.net

Hangar Hangout at Stearman

Junior League of Wichita invites you to attend a
Hangar Hangout
Hangar Hangout will feature self-guided tours of
private hangars at Stearman Airfield. The
Stearman community is closed to the public,
making this a rare opportunity for a behind the
scenes look at the unique homes and hangars in
this neighborhood.

This fundraising event will feature aircraft on the ground and flying overhead,
pop up shops by some of your favorite local businesses, a wine tasting and
an exclusive party in a beautiful hangar, which will include drinks, hors
d’oeuvres and entertainment from the Loose Gravel Gig band.

There will also be a silent auction featuring unique items and experiences for

https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-e-tyidlhn-l-r/
https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-u-tyidlhn-l-y/


you to bid on, as well as a wine, whiskey and cigar pull.

Proceeds from this event will benefit Junior League of Wichita, an
organization of women committed to promoting volunteerism and improving
our community through the effective action and leadership of trained
volunteers. Junior League members work with the community to combat
child abuse in the Wichita area through awareness, prevention and
intervention.

Junior League of Wichita currently partners with Family Promise of Greater
Wichita on a program that aims to stabilize families who are at risk for
homelessness.

We hope you will join the fun on Saturday, June 11th from 3:00-6:00pm!

Click here to purchase tickets: https://cbo.io/tickets/JLW/tix

JUNIOR LEAGUE OF WICHITA
6402 East 12 Street North, Wichita, KS 67206-1306   www.jlwichita.org
P: 316.682.7473

What's Coming Up?

2020-2021 Events Calendar
Please note the times you are in charge!

Please note that all meetings will be online and in person!
 

June Meeting
June 7th, 2022

Chico's Mexican Restaurant
Wichita KS

Discussion and Demo of the top portables and software will be the
presentation and round Table

6-8:30 PM
Meeting to begin at 7PM

 

June Fly-Out
June 24th FLY-OUT to Fredericksburg

We have moved the Fredericksburg Fly-Out to June 24th and 25th. 
(This is the only weekend they have rooms available)

I have secured a block of 10 rooms for both Friday and Saturday
nights.  The block will be released to public 30 days prior to that

date, so please call and reserve your rooms now!
Phone: 830-997-9990

Block is under “Kansas Pilots Association”
If we reserve all 10 rooms, the rate is 179 a night, if not, it will be

199.
Pilots can cancel their reservation up to the same day of the

reservation.

KANSAS PILOT ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES

KANSAS PILOT ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES
 

May 3, 2022

https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-l-tyidlhn-l-h/


Jim Scarpelli offered his home/garage for
the May meeting, where we enjoyed Jimmy
John’s sandwiches and cookies. 

Afterwards, we discussed the recent
Temporary Flight Restrictions posted in the
Wichita area, and listened to a ‘how not to
do it’ recording of ATC communications in
a Class C zone. 

A lively discussion followed.

Meeting was adjorned.
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